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Boulogne Trip details '

A reminder that the trip will be a non-uniform trip, however as usual, students are asked to
ensure that they are dressed appropriately. We will travel to the France by coach and aim to
leave the Academy at approximately 04:30am so of course, students are encouraged to bring
plenty of water (no fizzy drinks allowed) and snacks for the journey. Both dinner and breakfast
will be provided by the hotel however please note that students will need money to buy lunch
both days. Please feel free to provide your child with money for souvenirs as there will be an
opportunity to purchase snacks and souvenirs during the visit. We do not recommend that
students bring too much money with them as we will not be able to take responsibility for
looking after this.

Also, as this is an overnight stay, please see below a list of what has been advised to pack:

o] Clothes for 2 days (non-school uniform)

o] Sun lotion

o Spending money

o Packed lunch for day 1 (unless you have free school meals, in that case, that will be

provided for you)

o) Lunch and Dinner money for day 2. The hotel will be providing dinner on day 1 and
breakfast on day 2 however stops will be scheduled for students to buy lunch and dinner on day
2.

o Travel essentials (toothbrush/toothpaste, wash kit, deodorant, clean underwear etc!)
o) The hotel will provide towels for the stay

o] Phone charger and EU adapter.

o] Headphones to listen to music on the journey

o] If you plan on bringing any other technological gadgets please be aware this is at your

own risk - you may wish to consider insurance for any high value items.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please inform us. If they usually take preventative
medication please ensure that this is taken in the morning. Students will need to take care of
their own belongings throughout the trip, including any mobile phones they bring with them. We
will not take responsibility for looking after these.

The trip is scheduled to return on Friday 27" June at approximately 10:00pm; although this does
depend on the length of time it takes us to clear customs and traffic depending. We will let
students know when we are approximately half an hour away from the Academy and should
they have a mobile phone with them, they will be able to call and provide you with a more
accurate time of arrival. Students will need to be collected from the Academy when we return;
they will not be allowed to leave without a parent/carer.



